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By the initiative of the sports culture club of the Chamber
of Advocates of the Republic of Armenia on the 10-th of
December   took place the mini football cup tournament of
the Chamber of Advocates.  In the gymnastic hall of the
Culture club of the deaf and dumb the representatives of
the advocates’ society had been trying their best during
several hours. The team that included advocates Mihran
Poghosyan, Gagik Asatryan, Davit Mnazakanyan,
Hovhannes Chamsaryan, Vahe Makyan, Mushegh
Khachikyan, Artak Shadyan was recognized the winning
one.   The second and the third positions have been
accordingly occupied by the   teams of the School of
Advocates and the Public Defender.   
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